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RE: Formal Recommendation/Request      July15, 2013 

 

 

Trinity County Board of Supervisors, 

 

The Trinity County Collaborative Group (TCCG) is working to better understand the National 

Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) and the ability of the Shasta-Trinity National Forest to 

comply with NEPA regulations.  Our interest is focused on the Forest’s ability to have a record 

of decision completed for projects, and how that compares to other forests in Region 5 and 

Region 6.   

 

The Trinity County Collaborative Group (TCCG) has formally voted on and approved the 

following: 

 

The TCCG formally requests that the United States Forest Service (USFS) present 

to the TCCG a ranking of relevant metrics such as signed records of decisions, 

litigation outcomes, etc, which show results of the Shasta-Trinity National Forest 

planning process.  We realize this may be a Freedom of Information Act request, 

but would like to make the request informally first.  

 

The Trinity County Collaborative Group asks that the Trinity County Board of Supervisors work 

with the USFS for the information discussed above to help us better understand NEPA and the 

NEPA process. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Trinity County Collaborative Group 


